

Volume 7, No. 35

LARGEST CIRCULATION IN TERRACE BAY

September 11th, 1952.

LEAGUE BOWLING STARTS NEXT WEEK

Last Monday evening Terrace Bay bowlers held a meeting to make plans for this year. The four leagues (Men's 5-pin, Ladies 5pin, Mixed 5-pin and 10-pin) were represented and it was decided to form a combined bowling association to include all leagues. The officers of the Association will consist of president, vice-president and secretary treasurer and the executive will consist of the secretary-treasurer of each separate league. Officers for the year are Al Lindskoog - President, Peter Mazza - Vice-President and Lois Windle - Secretary -Treasurer. The Sec.-Treas. of each league will be elected in separate league organizational meetings next week.

Each league will function as a separate unit electing a Sec.-Treas. to head the league, keep track of prize money and averages and to represent the league on the main association executive. Each league will decide on their own schedule, prize money and distribution, scoring etc. The captains of the various teams in each league will act as a league executive and meet with the Sec-Treas. to handle the leagues affairs. Trophies or prizes needed for the various competitions should be decided on and these requests should be transmitted to the main bowling association through the league.'s Sec-Treas.

A new type of schedule was proposed at the main meeting for each league to consider, namely: That the schedule be divided into two separate and distinct parts. One part would run from September to December and the second from January to April. Each section would be a complete unit with any prize monies being divided at the end and the second section being entirely separate, even starting with new or different teams if desired. Continued on page 3

COMMUNITY DANCE FRIDAY

Ladies Free--Men - One Buck

The Recreation Committee will again sponsor the popular Community Dances that were started last spring. Music, as usual will be supplied by the Terrace Vagabonds. Why not make up a party and enjoy a fine evening's entertainment. Dancing will start at 10 PM and end at 2 AM.

Support these dances folks, they are being staged for your enjoyment.

0-0-0

SOFTBALL WIND-UP SATURDAY

The Softball season in Terrace Bay will officially terminate on Saturday when a Banquet will be held in the Recreation Hall for all players and officials. All those expecting to attend are reminded that although the meal time is set for 7:00 PM, there will be a Rendezvous in Teen Town starting at 6:30 SHARP.

0 - 0 - 0

TICKETS NOW AVAILABLE FOR MART KENNEY DANCE

Effective Saturday, tickets will go on sale to the general public for the big Mart Kenney Dance being staged here on Tuesday, October 7th. To date, the Committee has received a terrific demand for these tickets and feel certain that it won't take long to exhaust the supply of same, all local residents who intend to take in this special affair will be well advised to procure their tickets at the earliest convenience and avoid disappointment. The following persons will be selling tickets throughout the Townsite: Joe Adamo, Bill Borsum, Paul Boudreau, Ed Cavanaugh, D. Evans-Smith, Cliff Knauff, Bert Laundy, Rev. A. Lavender, Glenn Lumbers, Dr. M. McCausland, Al McColl, Meredith Nelson, Monty Paget, Dr. Jack Ridge, Herman Roberts. Continued on page 3